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Fire danger prompts suspension of All 
City of Alturas burn permits 

 

Restrictions go into effect on Aug. 1, 2019 

City of Alturas Fire Department has SUSPENDED all burning and burn permits in 
response to dry conditions and significant fire danger. 

We will continue to monitor weather conditions in the coming months but we don’t expect 
to lift the suspension until we see significant rainfall or snowfall in our area. 

Prohibited activities are everything except using Barbecues, smokers, hibachis and other 
outdoor cooking and warming units. 

Residents are urged to be mindful of the high fire danger and be extremely cautious when 
engaging in activities that could spark an accidental fire, especially on windy days. 

“Please remember that all big fires start small. Do your part to protect our community 
and play it safe this fire season,” 

If you have any questions please call the City of Alturas Fire Department at        
(530)233-4500.  If there is an emergency please Dial 911. 
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